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REQUEST	FOR	PROPOSALS	
FOR	ENVIRONMENTAL	ENGINEERING	SERVICES	
	
Addendum	#1	 	 	
	
Issue	Date:	 	 January	22,	2018	
	
It	is	the	sole	responsibility	of	the	respondent	to	note	the	contents	of	this	Addendum.	
	
Questions	from	a	Potential	Responder:	
1.		Does	HACC	have	a	particular	environmental	consulting	firm	you	have	worked	with	in	the	past	and	are	
considering	for	this	work?		No.		
	
2.		Can	you	please	confirm	that	you’re	only	looking	for	one	consultant	to	work	with?		Ideally,	we	will	be	
contracting	with	one	environmental	consultant	to	provide	the	range	of	services	requested	in	this	RFQ.		
However,	depending	on	the	proposals	submitted,	we	could	conceive	of	a	scenario	where	we	decide	to	
contract	with	a	couple	smaller	firms	providing	distinct	scopes	of	work/expertise.	

	


